
 
 
BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENT 
NOTE: Please place this announcement in your email blast / newsletters / 
bulletins one week prior to the offering.  

 

Caring Hands O#ering 2024  
The Caring Hands Offering provides financial assistance to residents of the six 
communi9es operated by Presbyterian Homes of Georgia across our state. 
Founded in 1949 by Presbyterians in south Georgia, Presbyterian Homes has 
upheld a commitment that no resident would ever have to leave because of 
financial difficulty. Your Caring Hands giH helps make sure that never happens.  

Caring Hands giHs also help alleviate food insecurity, provide transporta9on for 
medical appointments, support prescrip9on and medical supply purchases, and 
support the chaplaincy program. 

Presbyterian Homes is a Chris9an ministry providing excep9onal services 
to enhance the quality of life for senior adults. The compassionate care the staff 
provides for residents is deeply rooted in our Presbyterian tradi9on and our call to 
care for others as Christ cares for us. Please consider making a giH to the Caring 
Hands Offering.  

 


